
   

 

   

 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
  
Aug. 9, 2020 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact Information: 
Rita Perona, Head of Marketing 

Office: 630-279-8696 
Email: Rita.Perona@elmlib.org 

  
No More Late Fees: 

Elmhurst Public Library Goes Fine Free 
  

Elmhurst, IL – Elmhurst Public Library no longer charges fines on overdue items checked out at the 

library.  

 

Here’s how it works: 

• Items still have due dates. 

• Reminders for due dates are sent via text and/or email. Sign up at elmlib.org/textalerts or 

elmlib.org/account. 

• When an item is two weeks overdue, the account is blocked until the item is returned. 
 

The Fine Free movement is growing in the library world and has been adopted by many local 

libraries. EPL strives to break down this access barrier and more equitably serve the community. 

Eliminating overdue charges is a way to welcome back anyone who felt discouraged about using the 

library due to a fine on their account. 

 

For more information: elmlib.org/finefree. 
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